
 

                        
 

      
          

       
      

      
        

     

   

                  
                 

                   
           

These activities are not sponsored nor endorsed by the Northshore School District or any of its schools. The district 
assumes no responsibility for the conduct during or the safety of the activities. Northshore School District shall be 
held harmless from any cause of action, claim, or petition filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of 
the distribution of these materials including attorney's fees and judgment or awards. 

BOTHELL 
JR. CHEER 

Register and learn more about our program and upcoming clinics 

Our program supports Bothell Cougar Junior Football 
and is open to girls and boys grades 1st through 8th. 

Cheerleaders cheer on the sidelines at the Junior 
Football games and learn skills including leadership, 

teamwork, motions, cheers, jumps, and stunting. The 
fall 2022 sideline season begins in August and runs 

through early November. Registration closes June 10. 

Come cheer with us! 

www.bcjfa.org 




